
Parish Staff 

 

Kathy Poupart 

Parish Life Director—315-507-2528 office 

315-507-3373—Parish House 

 

Rev. Daniel Caruso—Sacramental Minister 

Deacon Jim Henck—315-507-2528 

Gene Burney—Sacristan 
 

Mary Ann Knapp, Catechetical Leader—315-507-2528 

Brenda Fancett, Pastoral Care 

Mary Ann Schloop, Administrative Assistant 

Cheryl Smith—Faith Formation & Website Consultant 

Sean Clive/Music Director—315-507-2528 

Brenda Fancett—Housekeeping 

Jack Burns—Maintenance 

 

Mike Orsino—Parish Council President 

315-507-2528 

 

Robert Sherman 

Chair, Finance Committee 

 

Connie Griffin 

President, Parish Guild 

 

Trustees 

Chuck Crowe—Mike Makuszak—Carol Schloop—Jay Johnson 

St. Patrick – St. Anthony Parish 

3364 Oneida Street, P. O. Box 429 

Chadwicks, NY 13319 

Parish Center – (315) 507-2528    

 

Saturday Vigil Mass @ 4pm 

Sunday Mass @ 11am 

Confessions ~ Saturday 3:00—3:45pm 

 

Parish e-mail: kpoupart@syrdio.org 

Parish Web Site: www.stpatricksstanthonys.org 

Office Hours: Mon, Tues, & Wed, 9am-2pm 

Closed:  Thursdays & Fridays 



St. Patrick’s - St. Anthony’s Parish  Chadwicks, New York  

2nd Collection  

This week… CATHOLIC COMMUNICATIONS CAMPAIGN 

Next Week… BUILDING IMPROVEMENT FUND 

  

This weekend  ~ June 7 & 8 

 

Saturday 4pm  Ginny Burth—Family 

  Fr. Paul Drobin—Burth Family 

 

Sunday 11am Congetta Russo—Toukathly Family 

  Alice Puleo—Maria Puleo 

Mass @ 9am Tuesday & Thursday 

Friday @ 9am ~ Communion Service  w/Dcn. Jim  

Sacrificial Giving for May  31—June 1         $3,816.50 

E-donations contribute $370.00 toward total giving. 

 

 

Hope Appeal      110.00  

Donations        25.00              

Building Fund       30.00 

Ascension Thursday    349.00 

Catholic Sun       52.00 

Catholic Communications Campaign  396.00 

 
Sacrificial Giving for May 24 & 25         $3,635.50 

E-donations contribute $885.00 toward total giving. 

 

 

Hope Appeal     663.00   

Ascension Thursday      25.00 

Donations        20.00              

Votive Candle       70.00 

Religious Education        5.00 

The Guild 50/50     120.00 

 

“Thank you for your generosity. It matters.” 

(PRACTICING) CATHOLIC  

By Colleen Jurkiewicz Dorman 

Winning 50/50 # for May 2025  

#739001 

See Kathy to claim your $60.00 in winnings. 

Question:  

Why do we use incense at Mass?  

Answer: 

    The use of incense in religious ceremonies 

and worship is a practice that predates   

Christianity, and which is also found in many 

other religious traditions today.  

Incense is one of those fundamentally human symbols 

that incorporates more than one of our senses, helping 

us to reflect on realities that transcend the everyday 

details of our lives.  

     The use of incense in the Church’s is inspired by the 

use of incense in the Jewish tradition. Psalm 141 asks, 

“Let my prayer be incense before you.” The image here 

is that, as the incense gently rises to heaven, our      

prayers also rise to God as something sweet and    

pleasant.  Another ancient use of incense is the idea 

that when we incense something, it’s because it is 

something special or sacred.  

Leaving the Room… 
 
I was a full-grown adult before I realized that Pentecost is 
known as “the birthday of the Church,” and it only          
resonated with me because someone showed up to a church 
function with cake and candles. Leave it to buttercream 
frosting to drive home a theological reality I had been   
missing for 25 years. 
 
I knew what Pentecost was, of course. It simply went over 
my head that, despite all the incredible, world-changing 
things that had come before the moment of Pentecost, prior 
to this day, the Apostles were just a group of guys in a 
room. It wasn’t until Pentecost that they became the 
Church. 
 
So what makes the Church…well, the Church, capital C? 
What makes it more than just a group of guys in a room? 
 
It’s true, they were a very special group of guys. They had 
the Truth — capital T. They had borne witness to Christ’s 
miracles, to his life and to his passion and death.  
 
But they were still in that room.  
 
When the time for Pentecost was fulfilled, the Holy Spir-
it came upon them, and they received graces and gifts 
that made them fit to carry out the Great Commission. 
The Truth wasn’t enough, even with a capital T. They 
needed the Spirit — capital S — and more than that, 
they needed to receive it with the courage and faith nec-
essary to do what needed to be done. 
 
To get up and leave the room. 
 
Because what good is any of it unless they leave the 
room? What does it matter, the tongues of fire and the mi-
raculous bilingualism and, frankly, the coming of the Spirit, 
if no one ever hears about it? 
 
The mission is what made them the Church. It’s what 
makes us the Church. Without it, we’re just a bunch of 
guys in a room. 
 



Praise & Prayer Line:   

If you are In need of prayer... 
 

Text or Call Joyce Bojdak at 315-794-4145  

The person needing prayers does not have to be a 

parishioner.  We are all Brothers & Sisters in Christ.   

Pentecost Sunday 2025   June 7 & 8, 2025 

These people need our prayers….  

For Pope Leo and Bishop Lucia, 

 John Remington, Healing for Bob G., 

Call Kathy at #315-507-2528 to add anyone to this list.  (10/24) 

Prepare for Next Sunday 

 

A good prayer practice to get into is to reflect on  

the Scripture readings for the upcoming Sunday.  
 

Proverbs 8:22-31 ~ Psalm 8:4-9  

Romans  5:1-5 ~ John 16:12-1  

Take some time out, read them slowly and prayerfully, & 

ask yourself what God might want you to get out of them. 

Want to read them online? Go to: usccb.org/bible/readings 

Please help us keep our records up to date. If you have not         

registered in the parish, moved, or have had a change in some of 

your contact information, please let us know by filling out the form 

below. Then, please drop it in the collection basket. Thanks!!!  

 

______________________________________________ 
(Name)  
______________________________________________
(Address)  
 
______________________________________________ 
(City, State, Zip)  
 

(_______)_____________ (________)_____________  
Cell # and Other # - Please Specify  
 
______________________________________________  
(E-Mail Address)  
Please check all that apply:  

New Registration ___   Leaving Parish ___  

Confirming Registration ___  Change of Info ___  

Wish to Receive Envelopes ___  Other ___  

Thank you… 
To everyone who made last 
week’s ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
a  success.  It is good to 
gather, enjoy some ice cream, 
and conversation.   
A special Thanks to our Confirmation Students, 
the Guild, Stewart’s Shops and the Office of 
Catechesis for their generosity.   

Winners of the Basket Raffle: 
Adelyn Joy: Children’s Basket  

Bette Wheelock: Adult Summer Basket  
Adam Schloop: Chocolate and Lottery Tickets  

Rory Spain:  Espresso Delight Basket  

 

Congratulations! 

 
Altar Server 

Pizza Party & 

Training 

This Sunday 

after the 11:00am Mass.   

 

All interested parties  

are invited. 

God is glorified in all of nature.  

For the latest on Pope Leo,  

Catholic thought, and articles 

 

Check out our Website 

 

We have news and videos 

with the most up-to-date 

articles and reflections  

From Bishop Barron,  

Catholic News Service, etc. 

 

Visit: 

stpatricksstanthonys.org 


